Barneveld School District
“..a community striving towards
excellence in education.”

September 24, 2021

To: Students, Staff, Families, and Community Members
From: Joseph Price, Superintendent

Re: Fall Fest and Homecoming

Greetings Barneveld Families,

I hope you have had an enjoyable fall fest this week. Our students and staff have done a great job participating
in the various activities and we are happy to be able to resume these types of activities.

This message is to serve as a friendly reminder that the Barneveld School District still has a masking policy for
all indoor events - this applies to the Homecoming dance tomorrow, the grand march, as well as the Volleyball
tournament. To accommodate for breaks, we will have areas outside the main entrance for those who need to
take a break. We have done a really good job of this through the first few weeks of school and I want to
acknowledge and thank you for your support.

While we are not fully there, we are getting closer to a return to “normalcy”. It is refreshing to see students
moving about the building, learning, and spending quality time with their peers and teachers.

Have a wonderful weekend and we look forward to seeing you at future events.

Sincerely,

Joseph Price
Superintendent



